
Political Agreement on the Reform
of  the  Evidence  and  the  Service
Regulation
After years of discussion the Council of the European Union and the European
Parliament have finally reached agreement on the reform of the Evidence and the
Service Regulation. The new rules aim to improve the cross-border taking of
evidence as well as the cross-border service of documents in particular through
an enhanced use of information technology (notably electronic communication
and videoconferencing).

The European Parliament’s official press release is available here. For a more
detailed coverage see the contributions on the International Litigation Blog and
the EAPIL Blog. 
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